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Wilson Zehr

From: Gary Keller <gkeller@eou.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 7:25 PM
To: Wilson Zehr
Subject: Good To See You Participate and a Suggestion: G. Keller

Good Evening Wilson, 
 
I am proud that you attended the Workshop today. Not only because you were representing the COB but also 
showing interest in the topic. As we are a minority among university faculty members, having two COBers in 
the group always sends a positive message. I also impressed by your willingness to work with the bookstore and 
turn another one of your classes loose on a worthwhile project.  
 
Finally, make sure to record your attendance at today's event in your tenure file (meaning the one that you will 
submit in about 1.5 years) under professional development. Activities such as this are important to show on in 
your tenure file. 
 
I also hope you are making solid progress on your dissertation. 
 
Cheers, 
Gary  
F. Keller, Ph.D., Professor 
Eastern Oregon University, Zabel Hall 209 
One University Boulevard 
La Grande, OR 97850-2807 
541-962-3043 
 
Get connected with EOU and see what makes us great. 
  

 


